The Pennant......

Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet
Last Pennant for 2007!

The trophies are home, the marks are out and the snow will son be flying. The 2007 sailing season is
over and now we only have 5 2 months until we start it all over again. This year we had 10 boats in the
fleet. We sailed a total of 16 races, and organized 6 social events! We had a small but fun turn out at
the awards banquet (great food for those that missed it!) and here is a brief wrap up of the year:

The Spring Series was won by “Snitch” with “mehitabel” in second and “Lorelei” in third.

“Trevelyan” took the Bermuda style start Sheldrake Cup.

“Snitch” won the coveted Red Jacket race.

The Fall Series was won by “mehitabel” with “Snitch” in second and “Lorelei” in third.

“Trevelyan” was awarded the even more coveted “Bent Stanchion” award for seamanship above, beyond
and entwined in the netting.

“Snitch” was awarded the Boat of the Year Trophy with 7 first places.

We would like to thank everybody who took part in the racing this year, especially the crews of
"WaveTrain" and "Fantasy" who have an outstanding record of attendance

Other news:
The marks (and committee boat) are out, clean and stored. Thanks to all who came and helped!

Our treasurer’s report shows that we have paid all our regular bills this year and can also pay down the
point fees that have been assessed for the past 2 seasons.

Look for an earlier planning meeting this winter to make the 2008 season a new chapter in the Cayuga
Lake sailing history.

We will again have a CLCF sledding party at our house once the snow settles in. Maybe we can have a
distance competition this year?

So Happy Holidays and we’ll see you soon!
David Feavearyear Richard Stephens

CLCF Secretary CLCF Fleet Captain
dfeavearyear@imrtest.com richard@memorymap.com




